06 March 2008

Billy McCabe
Section Head for Events & Halls
Events & Halls Section
West Dunbartonshire Council
Council Offices
Rosebery Place
Clydebank
G81 1TG





Dear Billy

**Themed Events Programme** 

RECEIPT OF APPLICATION: The Loch Lomond Highland Games 2009

Thank you for your application to the Homecoming Scotland Themed Events Programme. This letter serves only to acknowledge receipt of your application pack.

There has been a huge level of interest in the Homecoming project and an outstanding response to the Themed Events Programme; more than 180 applications were received from across Scotland by the deadline.

There is £1 million available through the Themed Events Programme. Over the next few weeks your application will undergo a competitive assessment process, with each application considered against the objectives of Homecoming Scotland and in accordance with the instructions, eligibility and evaluation criteria laid out in the application material. You will be informed of the Assessment Panel's decision by letter on or shortly after Friday 18<sup>th</sup> April (Please Note: this date is extended for one week from that published in the Guidelines due to the high volume of applications).

If you have any enquires please contact Torquil Macleod the Programme and Funding Manager on 0131 472 2408.

In the meantime, keep up to date with the latest Homecoming news and developments by logging on to the website and registering your details: <a href="https://www.homcomingscotland.com">www.homcomingscotland.com</a>

Yours sincerely

Marie Christie Project Director

Menno







EventScotland 5<sup>th</sup> Floor Ocean Point One 94 Ocean Drive Edinburgh Scotland EH6 6JH

T: +44 (0) 131 472 2313 F: +44 (0) 131 472 2310 W: www.homecomingscotland.com